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VETERANS UPDATE FROM REP. RON NAPOLI
VICE CHAIRMAN OF THE VETERANS’ COMMITTEE  |  PROUDLY SERVING WATERBURY

In addition to supporting funding 
for veterans as part of our state 
budget, I want to highlight three 
proposals that I’m currently 
working on. You can follow these 
bills on the Veterans’ Committee’s 
website: www.cga.ct.gov/va. 

•	 Guaranteed property tax credits for Gold Star parents and 
spouses (House Bill 5739 and House Bill 6315) 

•	 New Connecticut Veterans’ Trail linking museums, memorials 
and historic landmarks (House Bill 5737) 

•	 Assist with funeral expenses of veterans who bravely gave 
their life for our country (Raised Bill 6480)

My Three Proposals:

Feel free to contact me 
with any issue or idea.

My direct email is:  
ron.napoli@cga.ct.gov


